
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Friday 29th March 2019. 
 
Dear Parents and Carers. 
 
On Wednesday 24th April, Year 6 children are being given a very exciting opportunity to 
visit the Plymouth University to watch a version of a Shakespeare play. This is linked to 
our current English topic which is focussing on Shakespeare. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly to school by 8:45am, as either the coach 
or the minibus will be leaving at 9am. We will arrive back at school around lunchtime. 
 
Children should come to school in their school uniform. During the day, children will 
either need to be provided with a home packed lunch or will need to order a packed lunch 
from school which can be paid for via Parent Pay. Please indicate your preference on the 
form below.  
 
Please fill out the slip below and the attached SOE3 form and return to your child's class 
teacher by Tuesday 3rd April. 
 
Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Morgan, Mrs Blakeston and Mrs Bailey 
 

 
 

 

I give consent for my child:  _______________________________________ to attend 
the University of Plymouth on 24th April 2019. 
 

o My child will bring their own packed lunch. 
 

o My child requires a packed lunch: 
Please circle:  Cheese sandwich         Ham sandwich         

 
 
Any medical conditions: ___________________________________________ 
 

 

Name (printed) ______________________________ Signed ____________________ 
 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 
Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down 
 
Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road, Weston Mill, Plymouth, Devon 
PL2 2EL 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 (01752) 365250        
 e-mail: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
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